
PUBLIC SURVEY

Before the holidays, we released our public survey results 
showing that 81% of American adults wish they had taken 
better care of their natural teeth.
Other noteworthy stats include that more than half (55%) 
of people wish their parent(s) had instilled better oral 
hygiene habits when they were younger, and 43% admit 
that tooth pain or oral health issues negatively affects 
their productivity or ability to focus. 76% intended to 
prioritize their oral health in 2022, and 60% specifically 
had a New Year’s resolution relating to oral health.

The Worth Saving 
campaign continues 
to work for YOU!
Here are a few of our 
recent achievements:

Our news release package also included a Times Square 
placement on the busiest holiday shopping day of the year!



SATELLITE MEDIA TOUR

On Dec. 1, Dr. Law conducted his second 
Satellite Media Tour, where he took part in a 
total of 18 different interviews, with outlets 
from all over the country.

MAGAZINE STORY

We secured a profile story interview featuring 
Dr. Law titled “Not Your Mother’s Root Canal”, 
in both Good Housekeeping and Woman’s Day 
magazines in the Los Angeles metro market.

SAVE THE DATE!

Learn more at aae.org/worthsaving

Dr. Law garnered a total of 
over 7 million impressions!

Visit youtube.com/rootcanalspecialists 
to view videos from the Satellite Media Tour!


